"For I know the plans I have for you," declares the Lord, "plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.

House of Hope Ministries – December 15, 2016

Newsletter

We, at HOHM are very thankful for all the volunteers and hard work provided to accomplish the opening of our Hope Center. Located at 724 SW 14th St. Redmond, Or. Our Drop-In program at the Hope Center has provided since our July 2016, Grand Opening: more than 200 lunches, 100+ showers, 150+ loads of laundry, Internet used by most people who enjoy our other services. Food Pantry is open: Tues., Thurs., & Sat. 160+ boxes of food leave our Hope Center each week. Many thanks to our Recovery Group leaders and Art teacher. Our volunteers share community resources to help meet the needs of people coming in for help. Special thanks to Paws and Pals and their service dog out-reach opportunities.

Many thanks to the volunteers who help bring the many truck loads of food to our Hope Center. A special thanks to the Volunteer who has taken on our R-COG garden areas, preparing the beds for spring planting.

Thanks, to volunteers who have developed HOHM's Facebook and Web site: http://www.houseofhope-bend.org/. We now have personal testimonies on video and special items for sale on our site. Many thanks to those wonderful people who help me personally with my computer, printer issues, and recording the year end statements for monetary donations.

HOHM's Fund Raiser Spaghetti Dinner was enjoyed by many and raised more funds for the Hope Center. Weather is always a challenge in December. Thanks to our Veterans for cooking great Spaghetti for our Dinner.

Fund Raiser-Poker Run is scheduled in the spring of 2017, by our Veterans. Special thanks goes to Harley Davidson of Bend for their donation to our Hope Center, donating a Harley Davidson, motorcycle for our raffle, and assisting us as we raise funds for our Hope Center.

We hope you will help fund our HOHM Hope Center, please join our Community Partners and become a participant of the, \$10.00 Plus Campaign. Every \$10 donation makes a difference and you can too. You can go on line to our Web site at: http://www.houseofhope-bend.org/ or mail to 724 SW 14th St. Redmond, Or 97756 or POB 5608 Bend, Or 97708.

A community is stronger and healthier when we work together. Please join us as we reach out to meet the needs of our community.

We are dedicated to sharing Hope, Faith and Love to all people in our Community.

Sincerely,

Darlene Woods President